
     WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK 
After consulting with the community over the past four years, it has been identified that the Community 

Decision Making Process should be shortened and a Regulations Process be developed, which is 

presently delegated to a Board, Commission or entity within the law to create Regulations.  

The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission (KLCC) has created a Regulations Process and is 

proposing these revisions to the Type I & II Process. 

Type I (Fundamental affects everyone) Revisions: 

1) Phase I - Political Assessment is done by Council. (NEW – Increased accountability by Council) 

2) Front End work and research is done sooner and includes consulting with stakeholders. 

(Should result in improved efficiency in determining whether or not community supports a mandate 

to proceed with a law or amendments to a law)  

3) Elimination of the Intent while maintaining the Purpose & Scope  

(Redundant – decision to eliminate Intent because of similarities to Purpose) 

4) Phase II - Limited Timeframe of 6 months for every law (Addresses concerns regarding length of 

Process) 

5) Elimination of the Third Hearing replaced by the Formal Reading where the law is read into the 

record. (For improved efficiency, the Third Hearing was deemed unnecessary since the law is 

reviewed by community in full after Second Hearing) 

Type II (Regulatory in nature – affects segment or special interest group) Revisions: 

1) Phase I - Political Assessment is done by Council (NEW – Increased accountability by Council) 

2) Elimination of the Intent while maintaining the Purpose & Scope that the community confirms 

(Redundant – decision to eliminate Intent because of similarities to Purpose) 

3) Phase II Created Draft Law Hearings (limited timeframe) where the law is brought to the community 

for feedback then redrafted by Drafting/Technical Team. (Addresses concerns regarding length of 

Process) 

4) Elimination of Second Reading and move to Final Reading where the law is read into the record 

(For improved efficiency, the Second Reading is deemed unnecessary since the law is drafted based 

on consultation w/stakeholders then presented to the community in the Draft Law Hearing (limited #) 

stage.) 

5) Result: Certification of the Process is signed by the KLCC Coordinator, KLCC Community 

Representative(s), Technician and Portfolio Chief(s) instead of the Technician and Portfolio Chief(s). 

(Increased accountability by community representatives & KLCC) 

Please let us know what you think and provide some feedback on 

these changes at the following locations: 

 On the website – www.kahnawakemakingdecisons.com Feedback section 

 Phone (450)638- 5647 ext. #: 2321 or (450) 632-7500 ext. #: 2321 

 E-mail: leslie.skye@mck.ca   

 KLCC office located 3rd Floor  Court of Kahnawà:ke  

http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisons.com/
mailto:leslie.skye@mck.ca

